
SEPTEMBER, 2018 COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Visit our website at CougarGulchCommunity.com                   Visit Cougar Gulch Neighborhood at Nextdoor.com 

Almost $50,000 will be invested into the Meadowbrook Hall this year to restore the property and the building to 
preserve it for the next 100 years!  However, we still need to raise funds to replace the windows and doors. One 
hundred dollars buys a window or contributes to a new door.  Any contributed amount you direct to this campaign 
will be specifically earmarked for these purchases and any amount will be accepted.  As always, your generous dona-
tions are TAX DEDUCTIBLE.  Fill out this form and mail with your check or visit our website at  
CougarGulchCommunity.com and donate online by credit card. 
 

Name: ________________________________________ 

Phone: ________________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________ 

Mailed donations should be made payable to SRMPA and 
sent to:                                             

Treasurer, 6637 W. Meadowbrook Loop, Coeur d’Alene, ID  83814 

Buy a Window/Door Campaign  

The Meadowbrook Community Hall is undergoing a major restoration pro-
ject this year.  To date, the trees have been removed from the back 
(North) and (East) side of the building.  In the next few weeks, the final 
ground contouring will be accomplished.  This work was necessary to ad-
dress the major water run-off issues that have plagued the site for many 
years.  This portion of the work will be paid with funds from your generous 
financial donations to our Building Fund over the past three years.   

Once the ground work has been addressed, the building will be stripped of 
its siding, insulated, and re-sided with James Hardie plank (cement board).  Our goal is to mirror the original look and 
feel of the building once the work is completed.  The entire project is scheduled to be done by November 1st, 2018.  
The bulk of funds to see this project through are coming to the community through a local benefactor with roots in the 
community and a desire to help preserve the building for the next 100 years.   But there are still funds we need to col-
lect to make sure we can support the overall effort.  Below, see the details of how you can help us make sure this pro-
ject gets finished.  Your donations are tax deductible.   Mountain Dove Constructions is the contractor for this work.   

Meadowbrook Community Hall Restoration Project Update 

 Upcoming Hall Events 
 Saturday, October 27th—OKTOBERFEST—Chili cook-off, Halloween Contest and BINGO .  Details to follow! 
 Saturday, November 3rd—OLD FASHION BARN DANCE—Live music, games, prizes.  Details to follow! 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE OFTEN:  CougarGulchCommunity.com 


